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I oppose SB210 changing our elections from vote-by-mail to in-person only. For over 

25 years, Oregonians have been voting by mail successfully, leading the nation in 

voter turnout. Vote by mail allows all voices to be heard, even those who can't take 

time off from work to vote or who have no means to travel to the voting center. 

 

I believe vote-by-mail is secure. A friend once had the validity of his signature 

questioned, and received a phone call from the elections office confirming his 

identity.  

 

Sincerely, 

Johanna Nelson 


